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He finds himself alone in subway station and he is wearing mask which he doesn’t know himself. He is all
drenched due to the rain outside. The Light goes off and he is alone and scared. Suddenly a light starts
blinking at a distance and sees three people sitting there. He goes to them as that is the only light there. He
introduces himself as Mathew and they as little boy who is 6 years old, priest who is in late 20’s and Zack
who is in 30’s. His nightmare starts when all three of them start blaming him for the crimes he has not done
and when he finds out that he is wearing mask he freaks out. The little boy who one among the three people
blames him for killing his father which he understands by getting into an imaginary world where he really
kills his father.
Then the Priest takes him into an imaginary world blaming him for killing his friend. In the imaginary world
he gets into gang war where it happens exactly what priest had said. He comes out of this imagination as well
and goes through some of the scary things and then he finally understands that for him to get rid of that mask
and get out of this situation he has to cooperate and understand what they are saying otherwise he is going to
die. The he is taken by Zack to an unknown location in the platform which is nothing but endless platform.
Then he finds himself alone left by Zack. He comes to situation where there is an accident and two people
are killed in the accident.
He goes back to those three others and asks them what he has to do get out. For which he gets a solution,
which is to kill any one of them. He Shoots Zack and gets out of the imagination he was having the whole
time but then realizes that he still has the mask on his face. He goes to a address taking the train and finally
reaches to a place which is nothing but little boys home. There for a shock he gets to know that all three of
them are nothing but one person and there name is Zack Mathew Stones. Knowing the name he freaks out
and rushes into cutting off the mask with scissors which he could not do before. When he cuts the mask he
sees Zack in the mirror. He says ‘ I am Zack Mathew Stones’ which ends up in breaking his world of
imagination. He finally finds himself in hospital where it gets revealed that he has not spoken for 30 years.
He is old and doctor reveals that he tried to kill himself with a gun which landed him in the hospital. There
he sits thinking what he has done in his life.
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From reader reviews:

Ida Shrout:

What do you think of book? It is just for students as they are still students or the idea for all people in the
world, what the best subject for that? Only you can be answered for that question above. Every person has
various personality and hobby for each and every other. Don't to be obligated someone or something that
they don't desire do that. You must know how great as well as important the book The Three Others. All type
of book could you see on many options. You can look for the internet methods or other social media.

William Lyons:

Book is to be different for every single grade. Book for children until adult are different content. We all
know that that book is very important for all of us. The book The Three Others seemed to be making you to
know about other know-how and of course you can take more information. It is extremely advantages for
you. The guide The Three Others is not only giving you more new information but also to get your friend
when you experience bored. You can spend your current spend time to read your publication. Try to make
relationship with all the book The Three Others. You never really feel lose out for everything should you
read some books.

William Looney:

The book untitled The Three Others contain a lot of information on that. The writer explains the girl idea
with easy method. The language is very clear and understandable all the people, so do not worry, you can
easy to read this. The book was authored by famous author. The author brings you in the new time of literary
works. It is easy to read this book because you can read more your smart phone, or model, so you can read
the book inside anywhere and anytime. If you want to buy the e-book, you can wide open their official web-
site and order it. Have a nice study.

David Cormier:

That reserve can make you to feel relax. This specific book The Three Others was multi-colored and of
course has pictures around. As we know that book The Three Others has many kinds or category. Start from
kids until adolescents. For example Naruto or Detective Conan you can read and feel that you are the
character on there. Therefore , not at all of book are usually make you bored, any it offers you feel happy,
fun and chill out. Try to choose the best book for you and try to like reading which.
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